

Homework

Homework is explained in your half termly homework challenges leaflet. This also includes a topic based piece of homework which will run for the half term.

This homework is in addition to reading which should be happening every night. It would be valuable for your child, to read aloud to you, 2-3 times a week, for about 5-10 minutes at a time. Please remember to sign their reading record book. When you listen to your child read, you could ask them questions about their opinion of the book and what they like and possibly dislike about it. See the questions in the half termly homework challenges leaflet.

Thank you for your support and please see me if there are any queries.

PE and Music

This term in PE the children swimming on a Thursday morning. They need their PE kits on a Monday.

In Music, the children are being taught a range of musical skills including playing the ukulele.

Lyng CE Primary School



Oak class Spring Term 2 2022 Curriculum Newsletter

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the start of another exciting half- term in Oak class. This year we are starting the term with a new topic based on coasts.

In this geography based topic we will learn about the features of coasts and how coastal erosion can effect coastlines.. It is a very important term for Year 6 with their SAT's tests in May. We will be revising so we can all perform at our best ready for High School. As usual, I look forward to seeing the children's independent work from their half termly homework.

Miss Wharton